New Format for the Tracers Newsletter

Jerold Wallis, M.D., Director



As you have noticed, we have updated the format for the ABNM Tracers newsletter. A brief summary of each article appears in this email, with a link to the full article for more information.

The change was made to facilitate on-line reading, using a single-column format for easy on-screen scrolling. For those with limited time, the summaries will give you

quick access to essential information, while providing links to expanded content.

Each article is prepared in MS-Word, and saved as a PDF using Adobe Acrobat. The email with embedded links is then prepared in MS-Publisher. We will also be preparing an index of articles on the ABNM website on our newsletter page, so that you can easily refer back to content when needed. We hope you will enjoy the new format.



